
Lincoln Senior Mens Golf League Board Minutes for January 2021 

Members Present:  Allen, Westerhoff, Lacquement, Augustyn, Jessen, Tritt, Rainey, 
McMichael, Toomey, Gabel 

Members Absent:  Bauer, Pauling, Hedges, Honeycutt, Gerhart, Vogt 

President Allen called the meeting to order at 10:05 am, January 14, 2021 in the 
Holmes Golf Course meeting room and declared that a quorum was present. 

President Allen reported that registration for the 2021 season will begin on March 1st 
and run through April 15th, and that the organizational meeting is scheduled for 10:00 
am March 24th on the Auld Pavilion.  In his conversations with city course managers, it 
was decided that each individual course has the option to delay starts, pause play, or 
cancel play at their respective course due to weather issues or unplayable conditions.  
All courses reported a substantial increase in rounds played in 2020 over previous 
years. 

Jim Augustyn has written a letter to new members welcoming them to the league and 
outlining the various aspects involved. 

Augustyn moved and Gabel seconded a motion to raise the membership fee by $5.00 
to offset the increase in our web server charges.  There will be no increase in substitute 
fees.  Motion carried. 

The Fun Day schedule is nearly complete and final schedule will be posted on the 
league web site prior to start of sign up period.  We are still looking for another 
volunteer to serve as a Fun Day manager.  Honeycutt has volunteered to instruct his 
replacement. 

McMichael made the following motion:  A member can sign up to play in the 18 hole 
division and/or the 9 hole division but if signing up for both, two registrations and two 
membership fees would be required, a member can sign up to substitute in the 18 hole 
divisions/the 9 hole divisions, or both but only one registration and one fee required, 
but a member cannot be a league player and a substitute at the same time.  Augustyn 
seconded and after discussion, the motion carried with no dissention. 

Several other items were discussed but none of which required board action. 

Meeting adjourned at 11:30 am. 
Gary Westerhoff 
Secretary 


